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Thanks for the update.
 

From: Bordenave, Pierre [mailto:Pierre.Bordenave@jacobs.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 1, 2018 12:04 PM
To: Greene, John J CTR <John.J.Greene@uscg.mil>
Cc: PaDelford, Sue S. <Sue.PaDelford@jacobs.com>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] BNSF Sandpoint Project EA
 
Hi John,
 
Just wanted to make sure you know we have not forgotten about the EA and are working diligently
to get this to you as soon as we have it updated with the final info we have.   
 
Thanks for your patience.  
 
Pierre Bordenave, Director

Environmental Services Group - Rail 
   Office 208. 263.9391  | Cell 208.290.3333 | Pierre.Bordenave@jacobs.com | Website: www.jacobs.com

 
 

NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message
and deleting it from your computer.
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